
District 9 Meeting April 17, 2018 

Opened with Serenity Prayer 

Attendance: Pati M, Bill M, Albert M, Shanon H, Steven D, Karen O, Bruce 
W, Benjamin D, Susie G. 

Minutes were taken by Pati. Minutes from previous meeting read by Bruce, 
voted and accepted 

Treasurer Report was given by Shanon. Total is $2946.02. Voted and 
accepted. 

DCM Report Bruce spoke with Dave at Camp Homelani, and they will work 
out final arrangements for Assembly in October. 

He also spoke with Ken (past delegate) and he suggested that we increase 
the registration to $35.00 instead of collecting from groups, although we 
would still take donations. 

We should create our flyer before the August assembly. 

Tentative Delegate Report back from Bob is scheduled for Sunday June 
26th, possibly 10 & 10 location or Waialua Com Ctr.  

Next Budget Assembly is at Hilo August 25-26. 

Founders Day is June 9th 

Group Reports 

Karen (Cottages): Group doing well, still no drama. Picnic was dampened by 
the weather. Music was good. 

Steve (Mililani Men’s Stag): Going well, good attendance, lots of Military and 
court cards. The tag meeting is working out well. Thanks to Ben for 
attending the Assembly. 



Susie (10 & 10): Moving right along. She introduced the Grapevine Raffle. 

Shanon (Mililani Women’s Steps & Traditions): Changed format to an open 
meeting and well attended. Assembly was awesome. 

Albert (Cottages): Meetings are great; $200 was donated to the pie chart. 

Bill (Imua): Bill announced himself as the new Alt GSR, will confirm after 
business meeting next week. Meeting fluctuates a little but going well. Good 
speakers. 

Pati (Waimea Wahines): Group had a special meeting in time to bring back 
their opinions for CPC committee at Assembly. Group is doing well, most 
commitment are filled. 

Ben (Mililani Men’s Stag): Assembly was awesome; Bruce was supportive for 
his 1st assembly. The tag meeting is working well. 

 

 

 

We closed with the Responsibility Pledge and then the Serenity Prayer. 

 

 


